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Kay 15 th, 1930.

Mr. H. Bilkey, 
Editor-In-Chief, 
The "Gazette". 
Montreal.

Thank you very much for the nioe editorial 
last Monday on the McGill French Sumner School, and also 
for the spaco given a few days later to the work of the 
Department of Extra-Mural Relations.

I am taking the liberty of sending herewith 
a memorandum prepared by Professor F* Clarke, Chairman 
of the department of Education at McGill. This memorandum 
deals vzith some aspects of Protestant Education in this 
-rovince and 1 think it is worth reading. It is the re­
sult of some thought and study given to this subject by 
a small committee of McGill men, who wore in the habit 
of meeting in my house during the spring months.

I may say to you that al thoughtProfessor 
Clarke has been with us for only a year, we recognize 
that he will prove a source of great strength to the 
professorial staff.

Principal.
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